( } I @ I I New York | Washington D.C. | Delaware | London | cahill.com

The Door Awards Cahill with 2019 Pro Bono
Award

Date: 04/10/19

On April 10, 2019, Cahill received the “2019 Pro Bono Award” from The Door, a youth development services center.
The award ceremony took place at The Door’s Joining in Justice event. Since 2008, Cabhill attorneys through our
partnership with The Door, have been providing pro bono legal services to clients under the age of 21, including
individual representation of abandoned or abused youths. Cahill attorneys also run an “Emancipation Clinic” every
other week in which we assist young people with a range of issues, including the legal emancipation process and
helping students obtain college financial aid and SNAP benefits.
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